
Chantilly High School journalism students were recognized for their tenth 
consecutive First Amendment Press Freedom Award at the April 16 meeting of 
the Fairfax County Board of Supervisors. Broadcast executive producer Luke 
Barlow accepted the award, speaking briefly on the importance of students 
developing stories on topics of interest free from censorship. He also thanked 
Chantilly High School administration for their support. Other media leaders 
include broadcast executive producer Lauren Sousa, news media editors-in-chief 
Anjali Ashok and Gaby Gutierrez, news media online managing editor Haley Oeur, 
yearbook editors-in chief Alexis Huff and Patricia Ramos Quintanilla, and literary 
magazine editor-in-chief Eunice Lee. Media advisers Kris Brown and Luc Nguyen 
also attended.  Congratulations to all on a well-deserved recognition. 
 


